
 

          

         
                   South District 

Conversation Record by Jeri Briggs, ES I in Hazardous Waste Section 

Date:  June 24, 2003     

File:  Safety Kleen /Boynton Beach With: Scott Schneider 

Phone:  561-736-1339   Subject:  Parts Washer Ownership  

__________________________________________________________________ 
10:25 am I telephoned the Boynton Beach Safety Kleen (SK) to inquire about 

facilities purchasing parts washers.  First I spoke with Ed and he said that facilities 

are now given the option to purchase the parts washer.  I asked if a contract is 

required and he said he did not know the specifics but that he would transfer my 

call to Scott.  Scott said that SK began selling parts washers to facilities about five 

or six months ago.  I asked if the facility is required to have a contract with SK and 

Scott said that there is a bill of sale for the parts washer and the facility is given the 

option of continuing with SK under contract or they may request service at will 

without a contract. 

__________________________________________________________________ 
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